
From: Margaret Decker <Margaret.Decker@cityofchicago.org>  
Sent: Wednesday, September 21, 2022 1:43 PM 
To: Steve Berlin <Steve.Berlin@cityofchicago.org> 
Cc: Juan Sebastian Arias <JuanSebastian.Arias@cityofchicago.org> 
Subject: Re: Question re: conference fees 
 

Hi Steve, 
 
I think I am a few days late (unless it’s 10 business days!), but wanted to confirm that Juan Sebastian and 
I attended the Reclaiming Vacant Properties Conference, which was September 7-9. Thank you! 
 
Margaret 
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